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SUBJECT:  HURRICANE FLORENCE DATA CALL 
 
The purpose of this bulletin is to inform your company of an NCDOI data call resulting 
from Hurricane Florence claims. 
 
This data call applies to all licensed property & casualty insurers, authorized surplus line 
insurers, North Carolina Insurance Underwriting Association (Coastal Property Insurance Pool) 
and North Carolina Joint Underwriting Association (FAIR Plan).  
 
This data call DOES NOT apply to life or health insurers, monoline financial guaranty, 
mortgage guaranty, title, fidelity and surety, workers’ compensation, medical malpractice 
insurers, professional liability insurers, reinsurers, and town or county farmers mutual fire 
insurance associations restricting its operations to not more than six adjacent counties in this 
State. 
 
For the instructions and forms, inclusive of the reporting due dates for the claims data, please access 
the following link on the Department’s website: 
https://ncdoi.com/ACT/Data_Call.aspx 
 
Please make no modifications to the Excel file: 
DataCall_HurricaneFlorence2018_XXXXX_Y.xlsx, except to input data.  
 
If you have questions concerning this bulletin, please submit via email to DataCall@ncdoi.gov. 
 


